
From: Linda Haskins  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 1:51 PM 
To: Governor Sununu <GovernorSununu@nh.gov>; PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; 
EllmsJr, Christopher J <christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: The Future of Net Metering 
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sender. 

 
Greetings,  
I believe that the PUC is set to release an order, re: PUC Docket 22-060, on changes to the 
Net Metering Tariff structure.  
I understand that a settlement has been reached among the investor  
-owned electric utilities, Clean Energy NH, CLF, and the NH Hydro Assoc. with the Office of 
the Consumer Advocate. 
I urge the PUC to accept this agreement. Please ensure that my comments are entered into 
the docket by the PUC clerks. 
Respectfully, 
 
Linda J. Haskins 
 
Rep. Linda J. Haskins 
Rockingham 11/Exeter 
 


